Response to Grand Jury Report

Report Title: 3.3 Comptche Elementary School
Report Date: June 2, 2014

Response by: Jason Morse, Superintendent, Mendocino Unified School District

Findings
I (we) agree with the findings numbered: F1, F2, F3, F4, and F5

Recommendations.

Recommendations numbered R1 and R2 have not yet been implemented, but will be
implemented in the future.

Attach a statement with the schedule for implementation(s).
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Number of pages attached: 1



Timeline for recommendations R1 and R2:

The protruding nails on the exterior of the building and the inspection and repair of any leaky faucets
will be taken care of as part of our summer maintenance projects by the Mendocino Unified School
District maintenance department. This work will most likely occur in July, or August at the very latest.
The nails and the faucets will be fixed before teachers come back for the 2014-15 school year on August
19", 2014.



